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Dear Parents/Carers,
As you know our remote learning is up and running. Children have been sent their log in details for
their class page on our website from where they can access lessons and activities from a variety of
sources. We are also sending out paper packs.
We are able to apply for increased home data to ensure your child can work remotely through your
or their mobile device.
Who can get help?
This scheme is open to children and young people who:

« don’t have access to a fixed broadband connection

« cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social

care services
« have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network
« are facing disruption to their face-to-face education, or have been advised not to
attend school

Which networks are offering this?

e Three

e Smarty

« Virgin Mobile

«EE

« Tesco Mobile

« Sky Mobile
What information do we need to collect?
To request extra mobile data, you will need to provide us with the following information:

« the account holder’'s name

« their mobile number (a number beginning with ‘07”)

« their mobile network

« whether they pay monthly or pay as they go
**You also need to confirm that you understand and have explained the privacy policy to the
account holder.
Please send in the details and we will do the rest. We also have a number of Vodafone PrePay SIM
cards giving 30GB of data to use for 90 days. Again if you would like one, please get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Fenna
Headteacher

Ofsted

Good
Provider

This school continues to be good (Ofsted 2017)
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